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November 6, 2020

Jeff Shrum, AICP

City of Venice Development Services Director
401 W. Venice Avenue

Venice, FL 32399

RE: City of Venice Comprehensive Plan Amendment for the Hurt-Cassata Property
(Transmittal)

Dear Mr. Shrum,

Thank you for the copy of the transmittal package for the Hurt-Cassata Property Comprehensive
Plan Amendment for our review.

Since this item has already undergone review as part of the JPA process, and review of this
packet remains consistent with the JPA reviews, Staff finds that the amendment does not conflict
with the goals, objectives, and policies of the Sarasota County Comprehensive Plan or its
implementation.

Sarasota County appreciates the City of Venice informing us of these amendments. We value our
relationship with Venice, and the mutual efforts shared in the planning for and development of
quality communities. If you have any questions, please contact our office.

Sincerely,

ISV Wvony

Michele Norton, AICP
Planning & Zoning Division Manager
Sarasota County Government | Planning & Development Services

Sarasota County Planning and Development Services — 1660 Ringling Blvd.. Sarasota, FL 34236
Phone: 941-861-5000 — FAX: 941-861-5593



